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March 8, 2019 
 
E WASTE DISPOSAL, INC 
1048 IRVINE AVE SUITE 1069 
NEWPORT BEACH, CA 92660 
 
Re: Los Angeles Unified School District Certification Letter  

Dear Vendor: 

Based on your original certification, your company has been approved for the following:  

 

Certifying 
Agency 

Certification 
Type 

NAICS Code Start Date Expiration Date 

DGS DVB 562112 3/6/2017 3/31/2019 

 
 
LAUSD is pleased to issue this SBE certification verification subject to the following conditions: 

In order for your participation to be counted as a Small Business, Micro Business, or Disabled Veteran Business 
Enterprise, you must maintain a current certification with LAUSD. Prior to the expiration date referenced above, you 
must reapply for certification with LAUSD by visiting the Supplier Portal at https://vendors.lausd.net. 
 
LAUSD reserves the right to withdraw this certificate if at any time it is determined that certification was obtained by 
knowingly providing false or misleading information. LAUSD reserves the right to audit all statements. If any firm 
attempts to falsify or misrepresent information to obtain certification, LAUSD may, at its sole discretion, disqualify 
said firm from participation in any LAUSD contract for a period of up to five years. 
 
If there are any changes in your status that may impact your certification, you are required to notify the LAUSD 
Small Business Program office immediately at (213) 241-1302 or Vendor Services at (562) 654-9404.  
 
For your reference, and to assist in researching your certification inquiries, your LAUSD vendor number is 
1000015777; and, your business reference number is 900046211. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kimberly Frelow

https://vendors.lausd.net/�

